
 

 
 
 
10 June 2020 

 
Dean Marks 
Executive Director and Legal Counsel  
Coalition for Online Accountability (COA), on behalf of the Commercial Stakeholders Group 
 
RE:  Follow-up from ICANN67 Joint Session of the Board and the CSG 
 

Dear Dean, 
 
Thank you, and the entire Commercial Stakeholders Group (CSG) for the engaging dialogue 
during the ICANN67 Virtual Community Forum.  
 
We have reviewed your follow-up communication from 24 April 2020, and appreciate the time 
you have taken to document these questions and comments. Thank you for agreeing to a 
meeting after the ICANN68 Virtual Policy Forum.   
 
We look forward to another constructive dialogue.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/marks-to-botterman-shears-24apr20-en.pdf

